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Article 1 In order to effectively utilize the College's space resources, the Retired Faculty Research 

Room Policy (hereinafter referred to as the Policy) is established. 

Article 2 Faculty members shall return the research rooms they have used within six months after 

retirement. However, if one of the following two conditions is met, with the approval of 

the College Affairs Meeting, this restriction does not apply. 

(1) Faculty members who serve as principal investigators on large projects with 

significant funding (over NT$30 million), where it is difficult to change principal 

investigators during project implementation. 

(2) Faculty members who have made major contributions to the College. 

Article 3 Faculty members who use a research room are restricted to their own use, and may not 

personally lend it to others except with the approval of the College. If there is any 

violation, the College shall rescind use of the space. 

Article 4 General retired faculty members are allowed to share the part-time professor's office 

provided by the College, which is in principle a shared use space. This principle also 

applies to retired faculty members. 

Article 5 This Policy shall come into effect after it has been approved by the College Affairs 

Meeting. 


